
Submitter: Pat Krikorian 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

Please vote no on SB 78.  This Bill is really an assault and intrusion on  property 

rights.  I am perplexed how the state is so concerned about the shortage of housing 

in Oregon yet seems to create bills that make it more difficult and expensive for 

people in the rural areas to develop their property. 


